
Back to School Night will be Wednesday, 
September 19th, starting promptly at 6pm. All 
parents are welcome to attend, but please do 
not bring your children so you can have the 
opportunity to speak to your child’s teacher. 

 
The new school year is sure to be exciting and 
very busy…we are all looking forward to it!!  If 

at anytime you have a question or concern, 
please feel free to stop in the office to speak 

with us, our door is always open!  
 

Warm Regards, 
Stacy, Thien, & Adriane 

 
 

Dear Chesterbrook Parents, 
Welcome to the 2018-2019 school year!  

We are very excited to not only welcome back many of our 
returning families, but also our new families starting school 

for the first time! Each year our family grows, and we 
couldn’t be more excited!  

We would  like to send Miss Abbey off with warm wishes as 
she moves to Public school, we will miss her! 

We are pleased to welcome back Miss Crystal as our Private 
Kindergarten Teacher. We also welcome back Miss Lia to 

Pre-K and say hello to our newest Intermediate A teacher, 
Miss Colleen! We are excited for another successful school 

year ahead! 

 
 

September 2018 
Newsletter 

Here are just a few friendly reminders… 
•Tuition is due every Monday by noon. To avoid a $25 late 
fee, sign up for our auto withdrawal system, Alma, available 
through our Parent Portal. See the office for more details! 
•Please remember to check your child in and out for every 
drop-off and pick-up. The IPAD is conveniently located on 
the front desk.  
•Please provide a copy of your child’s immunization 
records  along with the completed Universal Child Health 
Form that your pediatrician can fill out for you. 
•Please see the paper that was sent home with our new 
door code on it.  
•If you are interested in signing your child up for any of our 
extracurricular activities, the sign-up sheets are located on 
the front desk. Classes will resume the week of 9/11! 

 

Calendar of Events: 
Monday, September 3rd- SCHOOL 

CLOSED FOR LABOR DAY 
Tuesday, September 4th- First Day of 

School 
Week of September 11th- Extracurricular 

Activities Start 
Tuesday, September 19th- Back to School 

Night for Toddlers & up, starting at 
6:00pm- Please keep your children home 

so you can meet your child’s teacher! 
Thursday, September 27th- Apple picking 

at Hill Creek Farm for Pre-k & Kind. 
 



Welcome back to a brand 

new school year at 

Chesterbrook Academy 

in Washington Township! 

We look forward to 

another fun-packed, 

educational school year! 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
Don’t forget to visit our website 

for the lunch menu, special 

event dates, reminders and so 

much more… 
sewell.chesterbrookacademy.com 

 
 

A message from our teachers! 
Infants 

Happy September in the Infant  room! We have a many fun projects  planned 

that are based on our  weekly books. Some of the Links to Learning skills we 

will be working on are; smiles spontaneously from birth to 3 months, responds 

to own name from 3 to 6 months; uses toys to make noise from 6-9 months and 

walking with support from 9-12 months old. We say goodbye to some of our 

infants moving up to the Toddler room, but hello to new  friends joining us! We 

look forward to a happy, playful, and fun school year! 

Toddler A 
Welcome to all of our new friends and nice to see you, to our returning friends. 

This school year will be exciting, busy, and fun! The areas of development that 

we will be concentrating on are Language and Literacy, Mathematics, Social-

Emotional, Wellness, and Creative Expression. Weekly we will talk about colors, 

numbers, shapes, and sign language words. Wednesday will be Share-A-Book 

day and keep an eye out for special weekly projects. With your support we will 

have a super school year!!! 

Toddler B 
Welcome Toddlers to a new and exciting school year! Lots of fun adventures 

are ahead of us! Please make sure your child has a complete change of clothes 

(including socks) in their cubbies at all times. Some of us will be learning to use 

open cups. We may spill in the beginning, but that’s okay! Wednesday are 

Share-A-Book Day. Feel free to bring a book for us to read.  

Beginners 
Welcome to the Beginners Classroom ! This is the time for our youngest 

learners to shine brightly in our classrooms. It will be a ton of magical wonder & 

amazing growth for your little stars. I am looking forward to working with you & 

your child as we teach them to reach for the stars. Our class will start 

September by getting to know each other & the classroom rules. We will be 

getting ready for Fall & cover all of our Links to Learning skills in a fun & exciting 

environment. If you have any questions or concerns please feel free to call! 

Intermediate A 
Welcome to the Intermediates A class! My name is Miss Colleen and I am so 

excited to be your child’s new teacher this year! I am excited for our 2018-2019 

school year. Our class has a lot to look forward to, starting off with Quinn 

celebrating her birthday! This month we will work hard on getting back to our 

classroom routines and gear up to master our skills. The #1 focus being 

“Independently attends bathroom needs” and most importantly, “Plays 

cooperatively with peers”. Please make sure your child’s cubby is filled with 

weather appropriate outfits, including socks. As always thank you for sharing 

your little ones and we cannot wait for an awesome year! 

Intermediate B 
Welcome to the Intermediates class! We are very excited to start the new year 

and meet all of our new friends. We will have a great September with a lot of 

meeting and greeting. We will also be having a week dedicated to talking about 

ourselves, so everyone gets to know to each other. We will  be working with the 

children on communication, answering questions, and recognizing names. In 

Math, we will be recognizing numbers and explaining different sizes. 

Throughout the year we will be working on social-emotional skills, self help 

skills, and social interaction with friends and teachers. We are looking forward to 

a great year with our Intermediates class! 

 

Pre-K 
Can’t believe our summer has finally come to a close, but cannot wait to start a 

brand new school year! Hi everyone, my name is Ms. Lia and I am the Pre-K 

teacher this year. I am super excited to meet you and your child, and build a 

special relationship with each of you. During this month, Pre-K will get to know 

each other, as well as their new classroom. Also, the children will get to build 

new academic skills such as: creating a simple map, describing an event that 

took place using past and future tense, and counting items in two groups to 

obtain a total. I cannot wait to meet you  all, this is going to be a great year. See 

you on the first day of school! 

Kindergarten 
September is here! Wow, the summer flew by!  My name is Ms. Crystal and I 

am the Kindergarten teacher this year. I am so excited to get to know you and 

your child and develop a great relationship regarding your child’s education. 

September is sure to be full of  new and exciting memories. During the month of 

September, Kindergarten will get acquainted with their new classroom and learn 

many new academic skills.  

https://www.chesterbrookacademy.com/preschools/nj/sewell/

